Bidwill Events
Term 4 Week 10B: December 12 to 16, 2016
We have finally arrived at the last week of the year and everyone is looking forward to the long break. We had a wonderful conclusion to the year with Presentation Night last Thursday. It was really encouraging to see so many students and parents excited about the awards but we were also well entertained with the extremely high quality music and dance items.
I would like to thank everyone who attended but I would especially like to acknowledge  Ms Khan and the organising team who put so much effort into making sure everything worked so well.

The last thing left is to wish everyone a wonderful Christmas and a safe and enjoyable holiday. The dates regarding when staff and students return next year are below and will also be put up on the electronic sign toward the end of the holidays.

Best wishes for a great Christmas, New Year and holiday,
Mr M. Burnard
Principal
UP-COMING EVENTS
This week
· Year 8 Maths Luna Park excursion – Tuesday December 13

· Reports issued – Thursday December 15

· Last day for students – Friday December 16
Further Ahead – 2017 dates
· Staff return and office open – Friday January 27

· Years 7, 11 and 12 return to school – Monday January 30

· Years 8, 9 and 10 return to school – Tuesday January 31
